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Answers to requests for clarifications 
 

RFP23-6059 – Preferred Suppliers Agreements for Graphic Designers 
and Illustrators 

 

Date: 16/02/2024 

 

Question: In order to provide a financial proposal for activities 1 and 2, we need more detailed 
information on the technical specifications of each item to be produced. The list of examples 
is too vague to be able to present prices at this stage. 

Answer: The two hourly rates requested in this RFP (one for design and one for illustration) 
suits the way we work at SPC, and steamlines the administrative process.  We have also given 
examples of the types of products we produce. It's impossible to be more specific, as we don't 
know what products we'll be asked to execute in the future for our projects. This is why we 
ask for a quote based on a brief from the customer and, if necessary, sign contracts with 
designers for each project. In our experience, designers don't change their hourly rate 
depending on whether the work is 2D or 3D, for example, but they may charge more time for 
more complex work. 

 

 

 


